
Congratulations to the Chandler Wolves for defeating the Valdosta Wildcats (GA) 44-24 in the GEICO 
High School Bowl Series on December 23rd in Frisco, TX! The Wolves dominated the Wildcats live on 
ESPNU, and one spectacular play made ESPN’s highlights. Congrats to Jacob Conover, quarterback, 
who was also named the game’s MVP! 

 
 Congratulations to T.J. Green, CHS Running Back and Oregon State commit, for being named the Arizona 
Cardinals High School Player of the Year!  T.J. accumulated 2,084 rushing yards and 33 touchdowns this 
season and helped lead CHS to its second state title in three years.   

http://www.espn.com/video/clip?id=18341513


 
           

 

 
The Wolf Pack, a group of 17 CHS alumni who are active in the Chandler community, helped make a 
CHS family’s Christmas brighter by collecting over $500 in gift card donations and supplies.  Thanks for 
making a difference! Once a Wolf, always a Wolf!

 Boys Basketball def. Dobson- Freshmen 86-13; JV 59-30; Varsity 45-43 

 Girls Basketball def. Dobson- Freshmen 37-22; JV 52-36; Varsity 58-39 



 Boys Basketball def. Brophy- Freshmen 59-50; Varsity 59-58 

 Girls Basketball def. Xavier- Freshmen 42-18; JV 50-40; Varsity 50-44 

 Boys Soccer def. Desert Vista- JV 2-0; Varsity 2-1 

 

o Tues, Jan 10th: Girls Soccer vs Perry- JV @ 4 pm, Varsity @ 6 pm; Girls Basketball vs Perry-
Freshmen @ 4 pm, JV @ 5:30 pm & Varsity @ 7 pm 

o Wed, Jan 11th : Freshman & JV Wrestling Multi Meet @ 3 pm; JVB Boys Soccer vs Brophy @ 4 
pm; JVB Girls Soccer vs Xavier @ 6 pm 

o Thurs, Jan 12th: Boys Soccer vs Hamilton- JV @ 4 pm & Varsity @ 6pm 
o Fri, Jan 13th: Boys Soccer vs Desert Mountain- JV @ 4 pm & Varsity @ 6 pm; Boys Basketball vs 

Hamilton- Freshmen @ 4 pm, JV @ 5:30 pm & Varsity @ 7 pm 

 

 

The week before break was a busy one for CHS IB!  On Monday, the group held their monthly social by 
meeting for dinner at ATL in Chandler and then attending the amazing CHS Choir concert.  On Tuesday 
Chandler High welcomed over 20 IB Alumni to an informal event in the College and Career Center.  It 
was great to see our IB students who are out doing amazing things in colleges around the 
country.  Thank you to our current IB parents who donated yummy snacks.  CHS plans to host this 
event every year to keep in touch with our IB alumni.



10th Grade Students and Parents: Please plan on attending the IB Registration Fair in the CHS Media 
Center on Tuesday, January 17.  The Fair will run from 6:00pm – 8:00pm.  10th grade students will have a 
chance to learn about all of the IB course and program options for 11th/12th grade and build their 2-year 
academic schedule.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Bender at 
bender.anne@cusd80.com.

CHS was transformed into a winter wonderland before break.  Congratulations to Ms. Herndon’s ECE 
class for winning the door decorating contest and CHS Spiritline for winning the wreath contest. 

mailto:bender.anne@cusd80.com


CHS is debuting Beginning Guitar next semester and currently has a small inventory of guitars 
available for students. If you have an acoustic guitar you are willing to donate to CHS, please contact 
Mr. Steve Quintana, Assistant Director of Bands, at quintana.steven@cusd80.com or drop the guitar off 
in the front office. All donations are greatly appreciated!

Beginning in January, students who hit their 4th tardy for first hour will be swept into the cafeteria and 
held through the hour.  Parents needing to excuse their child’s tardy will need to park and come into the 
attendance office to sign in.  Excuses over the phone will not be taken.  If the tardy is excused, students 
will be given a pass to attend 1st hour.  Students who are kept in sweeps are responsible for getting the 
work they missed during Tuesday/Thursday tutoring. 

Consequences for all tardies (not exclusive to 1st hour): 

 0-3 Tardy= No Disciplinary action 

 4-6 Tardy= 5 Days of Lunch Detention 

 7-10 Tardy= 10 Days of Lunch Detention 

 10+= Multiple Days of Community Service 

Please see the UA flyer for an event the University of Arizona is hosting for Spanish speaking families 
on January 26th.  

mailto:quintana.steven@cusd80.com
http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/6875/Tu%20Futuro%20Tu%20Universidad.pdf
http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/6875/Tu%20Futuro%20Tu%20Universidad.pdf


Parent Curriculum Night 

Chandler High School invites you to attend our Parent Curriculum Night! 

Thursday, January 19, 2017 at the Chandler Center for the Arts.                                                             
Educators from each department will be in the CCA Foyer from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm to answer questions 
regarding their courses.                                                                                                                                            
General session starts at 6:30 pm in the Main Auditorium. 

Honors Information Night 

Learn more about our IB, AP and Honors Courses! 

Thursday, January 26, 2017 at the Chandler Center for the Arts.                                                                                     
Doors open from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm in the CCA Foyer with educators available to answer questions about our 
advanced programs.                                                                                                                                                
General session starts at 6:30 pm in the Main Auditorium.  

Join us on January 22nd for the Chandler Schools All In! 5K Run/1 Mile Walk at Perry High School.  
Register at Allin5k.com.  For additional information, see the following family fun run video. 

 

SHOP & LOG RECEIPTS TO HELP CHANDLER HIGH SCHOOL EARN $300 – $3,000!                                                         
Shop at Chandler Fashion Center & The Boulevard Shops between May 1, 2016 and March 31, 2017 to support CHS.  
You can bring your receipts to the Front Office or Media Center drop boxes.  You can also bring receipts to Guest 
Services, located on the upper level across from Barnes & Noble to earn five points per dollar spent. 

SHOP NOW, LOG LATER JANUARY DOUBLE POINTS                                                                                                                    
Bring your holiday receipts to Guest Services in January to receive double points!  Receipts may be dated since 
May 1, 2016 

Click this link for the current School Cents Flyer:  http://www.shoppingpartnership.com/chandler/chanlerflyer.pdf 

 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/qs7cppscvgm1pyu/Family%20Fun%20Run%20V2.mov?dl=0
http://www.shoppingpartnership.com/chandler/chanlerflyer.pdf

